
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 27, 2004 
 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, September 27th, 
2004 at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. 
Present: Marty Raebel, Jerry Bekken, Bill Kaye, Cliff Asbel, and Morg Edgcomb. 
Absent: None. 
Also Present:  Chief John Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 
CHIEF’S REPORT 

1. AIS has completed transaction with $8,292.46 received and the engine was delivered. 
2. Preparations are complete for 7th Annual Open House to be held Sunday, October 3rd. 
3. An application has been received for a new recruit who has previously been a Lieutenant 

with Zeeland Fire Department. 
4. Discussion took place on fireboat and hauling and when to take it out of the water this Fall. 
5. Discussion on Board Member attendance on October 3rd. 
 

There being no further business, Motion by Kaye/Bekken to adjourn at 7:55 p.m.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Cliff Asbel. 

 


